
Curriculum for the Month 

We will have a special day on February 
14th.  Lists are posted outside the  
classrooms where you can sign up to send 
in something for our special snack.  We 
will end the day with our Valentine card 
exchange.  Each child should bring in 
cards signed who they are from (you or 
your child can do this), but they should 

NOT  be addressed to anyone.  Each 
child will go down the line putting one 
card in each bag for the other children.  
There are 15 students currently in the 
class.   Please bring cards in before the 
14th.  Thank you. 

Valentine Party — Friday, February 14th 

Important Dates 
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This month we will be presenting 
the letters O, P, Q and the  
number 7 during circle time.   

We will learn about opposites 
when we learn the letter O. With 
the letter P we will make pizza for 
snack one day and have a  

pajama day. On Pajama 
Day, February 13, the  
children come to school 
wearing pajamas.  They 
can bring slippers and  

either a small blankie or stuffed 
toy. 

In Bible time we will continue 
with stories about Jesus life, his 
healings and teachings.  We will 
talk about what a parable is when 
we are learning the letter P in  
circle. 

 

ClassVisitors 
We are looking for some special activities for the children. If parents are interested in coming in and shar-

ing about their occupation or a special skill or hobby, please let us know. We would also welcome parents to 

come in and read a favorite story to the class. If you are interested in either of these options, speak to a 

teacher and we will schedule a time for you to come in.  
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Rocks Needed 
We will be making a rock 
craft in March. If you have 
not sent in a rock yet, could 
you please find one.  

Thank you! 

 
Family Venture 
Thursday, February 20 from 1-4 pm (during school 
break) come for arcade games, board games, and  
popcorn for all.  
 
Church Roller Skating Party 
Sunday, March 2 from 5-7 pm. $12 per skater at the 
door which includes skate rental. (Skate mates availa-
ble for $5) 
 
If interested in either family venture or roller skating 
party, please RSVP to children@egcchurch.org  

Illness 
Please keep children home from school if they are 
ill.  If they have had a fever, diarrhea, or vomiting 
within the past 24 hours they should stay home 
even if they are feeling better.  If you have any  
question about their health, play it safe and keep 
them home.  A child who isn’t feeling well has a 
very difficult time at school.  If your child has a 
communicable disease, notify the school.  By  
letting other parents know what is going around, it 
helps them know when their own child needs a 
doctor’s attention. 

Safety 
We are continuing to work with your child on  
learning their name, address, and telephone  
number.  There is a chart in the classroom that the 
students earn a sticker for each one they know. All 
students have earned at least 1 sticker to date. 

Classroom Supplies 
We could use some items for our crafts. Please 
save 2 pound cardboard  round oatmeal containers 
for us. Also, if you have cotton balls, Crayola 8 
count watercolor paints, washable ink pads, or are 
willing to donate napkins, juice, or tissues we ap-
preciate those items. 

“And whoever welcomes one such child in my 

name welcomes me.” - Matthew 18:5 

 

Registration for  
2025-2026 School Year 
We have openings for next year in our 2-year-
old class, 3-year-old class, 4-year-old classes and 
the 3 and 4-year-old enhanced classes. If you 
know of someone who may be interested in 
our school, please have them call us, visit our 
website, or attend our Open House in March. 
The date and time for  the Open House is on 
the front of this newsletter. 

Kindergarten is Coming! 
 
The school districts are beginning their enrollment 
processes.  You should hear something from your 
local school by the end of this month.  If you  
haven’t heard anything by the end of the month, call 
your local school district to find out how they han-
dle the process.  Each district has a different  
procedure. 
We are currently evaluating your children. The  
results of these  
evaluations will be 
sent home in late 
March. 


